
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No. 7.2.3                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Notice of Motion - April 
14, 2020 

    

Date of Council Meeting:  April 28, 2020 

Subject:  Temporary installation of tactical bike lanes and active transportation routes 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council request an expedited staff report on providing safe mobility through an 
inexpensive, tactical, and temporary installation of bike lanes and active transportation routes along the 
lines of the already approved minimum grid network in the Integrated Mobility Plan or nearby, easily 
implemented streets. 
 

Reason: 
 
With the closure of much green space by the Provincial government, people need mobility options that 
provide an environment that provides more physical protection and better social distancing. 
 

Outcome Sought: 
 
A rapidly created report on how to quickly implement some inexpensive, tactical bike lanes and active 
transportation routes similar to what Regional Council has already approved. 
 
 
 

Councillor Shawn Cleary District 9 – Halifax West Armdale 

 


